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Little Valers Pre School
Grove Vale Primary School
Uncollected Child
Written by: S Hughes
Little Valers Pre-school aims to ensure that children are happy and feel secure whilst in our care. In the event of a child not being collected on time the staff will reassure the child and wait with them until someone arrives. The Pre-school closes at 11.30am and 3.30pm and we expect parents and carers to pick up their children promptly.

If a parent/carer is late picking up a child the following procedure will apply:

· Parent are expected to telephone the pre-school if they know they are going to be late collecting their child.

· The child  will then be kept in the pre-school building until the parent arrives.  Two members of staff will wait with the child.

If parent does not contact the pre-school within 15 minutes of closing time to advise us they will be late the following procedure will apply:

· The pre-school manager will attempt to phone the parent/ carer using the personal details form located in the child’s individual file.

· If unable to make contact with parent, the other emergency telephone numbers should be used.

· If the pre-school is unable to contact either of the above the Foundation Stage Manager and Head Teacher will be informed.

· If no contact is made with the child’s parents/ carers within 30 minutes the Local Authority Safeguarding Officer  will be contacted on 0121 569 4770 and advice sought.

· Our Child Protection policy should then be followed.
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